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Grove School





06.01.2023
Dear Parents of Pupils in Year 5 and 6,
Happy New Year! It has been wonderful to welcome your children back into school this week.

Please may I take a moment to remind you of our mobile phone policy: Pupils should not have a mobile phone in school. 

In exceptional circumstances, permission may be granted for a child to bring a phone to school. To be granted permission, a letter from parents detailing the reason why a child would need to have a phone in school would need to be sent to myself or Miss Bennett for consideration.

If permission is granted for a pupil to have a mobile phone in school the phone must be handed immediately to Miss O’Mahoney ( Upper School Administrator) on arrival in school.

The phone would be returned to the pupil at the end of the day. Pupils are not permitted to have mobile phones in any area of school. 

Thank you for your continued support to ensure the safety of pupils at Grove.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs H Hunt Stewart

Assistant Headteacher
Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB

Tel: 0121 464 4669    Fax: 0121 464 0508  Email: enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk


